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Scott Reale

From: TITAN MOVING & STORAGE <titanmoving@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2021 7:24 PM
To: Zoning Inquiries
Subject: RE: SPECIAL EXEMPTION- MEGAN ARPIN
Attachments: POLICE CALLS HALFWAY HOME.pdf; jan 17-1.jpeg; jan 17-2.jpeg; jan 18-1.jpeg

EXTERNAL Email: Do not reply, click links, or open attachments unless you recognize the sender's EMAIL ADDRESS as 

legitimate and know the contents are safe. 

  

 
To Whom it may concern:  
   
I have attached a copy (see attachment-police calls halfway home) of the police/rescue calls-CAD ( 9/25/20 - 
11/22/20) for the halfway home at 242 SW 9 Street, Pompano Beach, FL 33060.   
   
This does not include the incident that occurred on Sunday, Jan. 17th, (see attachment-jan 17-1, jan 17-2 & jan 
18-1) where police were called numerous times and fire rescue took a person out by stretcher due to an assault 
that happened inside the property by one of the residents on another resident.  
   
This frequent activity is not only an added stress for our first responders, but also a stress on this 
community.  We shouldn't have to live in fear of what might happen next.  
   
Thank you for your consideration,  
   
Jennifer Collins  
(954) 854-9848  
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Scott Reale

From: Jennifer Collins <titanmoving@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2021 11:07 AM
To: Daniel Keester
Cc: Scott Reale; Zoning Inquiries
Subject: Re: SUBMISSION MISTAKE

EXTERNAL Email: Do not reply, click links, or open attachments unless you recognize the sender's EMAIL ADDRESS as legitimate 
and know the contents are safe. 
 
 
 
Good morning! I just saw that I included the wrong attachment!!! 
Please see attached police calls. 
Sorry for any inconvenience (I’m exhausted!) 
Thank you, 
Jennifer Collins 

 










